
   

 

Congregation Beth Mordecai  
A Jewish Home for the Soul 

Av/Elul 5776 / Tishrei 5777  September/October 2016  

 

Friday, September 9 at 6:30pm  
 

6:30pm - Meet at the Shul  

7:00pm - Services at Bayside Park Gazebo  

8:00pm - Catered Dinner at the Shul  
 

RSVP to Rabbi Saks or the office by Sep. 7.  

Everyone loves shopping on Amazon!  Now, if you shop 

with Amazon Smile, 0.5% of all your eligible purchases will 

be donated to Congregation Beth Mordecai!  Start today!  

 

1. Visit smile.amazon.com  

2. Under òChoose Your Charityó, type in òCongregation Beth 

Mordecaió and click òsearchó. 

3. On the next page, will be a list of possible matches; select 

òCongregation Beth Mordecaió. 

4. A confirmation email will be sent.  

5. Begin shopping!  

Join us for the LAST Join us for the LAST   

ShabbatShabbat -- byby -- thethe --Sea of 2016!!!!Sea of 2016!!!!   

Saul, Murphy & Hundley invite 

you to a special celebration  to 

honor the camaraderie of        

animal friends with a unique 

blessing composed of teachings 

from Jewish wisdom!  

All animals & humans, members & friends of Congregation 

Beth Mordecai may participate, including those who           

currently (or used to) care for a dog, cat, bird, hamster, 

pig or ANY pet!  Animal treats will be provided & humans 

will be fed pizza from Giddyõs Pizzeria in East Brunswick! 

**All pets must be leashed**  
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  Synagogue & Contribution Information  
 

Congregation Beth Mordecai  
Established 1897  

 

Address   224 High St., Perth Amboy, NJ 08861  

Office Phone  732.442.1373 

Rabbiõs Phone 732.442.2431 

Office E -mail  OfficeBethMordecai@gmail.com  

Rabbiõs E-mail  Ari.Saks@gmail.com  

Office Hours  10am - 2pm Monday - Thursday 

Website   http://BethMordecai.org  

 

Synagogue Staff  

Rabbi   Ari Saks 

Executive Director  Elliot Rubin 

 

Board of Trustees  

President   Alan Roy  

Vice President  Cheryl August  

Treasurer  Marc Fertik  

Secretary   Sharon Bender  

Past President  Norman Silverstein  

Past President  Michael Gast  

Past President  Ron Miskoff  

Past President  Larry Deutchman  

Trustee  David Bennett  

Trustee  Ann Blog  

Trustee  Nessa Madison  

Trustee  Steve Safran  

Trustee  Louis Sher 

 

Committee Contacts  

Caring   Sherry Weber  908.451.9708 

Duck Race  Alan Roy   908.403.4303 

High Holidays  Marc Fertik  732.390.3348 

  David Bennett  732.494.9029 

Kiddush   Betty Fertik  732.407.0821 

Oneg   Jeremy Strauss 732.331.4049 

Strategic Planning  Marc Fertik  732.390.3348 

YJPA     

 

Acknowledge the Occasion through 
Beth Mordecai  
 

òTzedaka is equal in importance to all other commandments combined.ó 
                                          -Talmud  

 

I am pleased to make a contribution of $ __________________  

to the following fundé 
 

         
Rabbiõs Discretionary Fund   

         Allows the rabbi to support special programs and individuals in need.  

  
General Fund   

       Applied to the operating budget of the congregation.  

  
Friday Night Oneg Fund  

       Used for cookies and other noshes following Friday night services.  

         A contribution of $75 supports one oneg.  

  
Shabbat Morning Kiddush Fund  

       Used for luncheons and noshes following Saturday morning services.  

         A contribution of $125 supports one Kiddush.  
 

...in honor, memory or appreciation of:  
 

 ____________________________________________________________. 
 

My Information:  
 

Name  ____________________________________________________ 
 

Address  ____________________________________________________ 
 

 ____________________________________________________ 
 

Phone  ____________________________________________________ 
 

 

Please send this contribution form and check directly to the synagogue office.  

Checks should be made payable to òCongregation Beth Mordecaió. 

   

    

  Contributions to the above listed funds may   

  also be made on the synagogue website  

  through our secure PayPal link.  

Thank you for your generous and thoughtful support of our funds 

which are used to enrich & invigorate our community.   

Todah Rabbah - many thanks to you all! 
 

General Fund Donations  

Allen & Libby Weingarten  

Elyse Lyons, in honor of Lance Lyons residency in Austin, Texas  

Rabbiõs Discretionary Fund Donations 

Joyce & Larry Goldberg  

Eric Gordon  

Alvin Kravet  

http://bethmordecai.org
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Rabbiõs Message 

Beyond Words:  Finding the Simple, but Profound Messages  

of the High Holidays  

Dear  Hevreh,  

 

The High Holidays are full of words, words that we pray, words that we sing, words that we teach,   

and words that we share.  Hopefully, many of these words will ring true and offer inspiration as we 

enter into a new year together.  But there will surely be moments in which at least some of these 

words will ring hollow, not necessarily because they are not meaningful in and of themselves, but 

because they are too plentiful; hours upon hours of words employed to connect our inner most                                           

self with the Ultimate Self, an imprecise and mercilessly exhausting path of contemplation to                                            

understand the nature of God's gift of the human soul.   

 

The High Holidays deal with the highest and most profound levels of feeling and thought about who we are and what 

we're meant to do on this earth.  Yet the abundance of words, which is supposed to help us reach that high level, can 

often feel like a fog, clouding our path with complexity.  The Talmud teaches,  tafasta m'rubeh lo tafasta , if you try to 

grasp onto too much, you won't grasp onto anything at all.  The problem with the High Holidays is the high number of 

words to grasp in our services makes it very difficult to grasp onto what makes these holidays so "high" after all.  

 

This is not to say that we're going to  change  the words of the holidays or make them less abundant.  The canonization 

of the High Holiday service is embedded within our Jewish souls where, in one of the greatest of ironies, a significant 

diminishment of words within our service would lessen the holiness of these days.  (Though we do offer a nod to 

"change" and the value of fewer but more meaningful words with our two -hour 2nd Day Rosh Hashanah Unique         

Experience on October 4th at 10 am).   

 

Instead of doing a wholesale change and limitation of our words, what is needed is a key to unpacking them.  That is 

the significance of this period before the High Holidays known as Elul.  It is a  month  of introspection before the week -

and -a -half of introspection from Rosh Hashanah to Yom Kippur.  It lasts a month because we need time to boil down 

the feelings we are bringing into the High Holidays into simple, but profound packages for spiritual exploration.  It is the 

time to ask ourselves what we want these holidays to do for us, what lessons we want to take from them, and perhaps 

most importantly, what key messages do we want to walk away from this High Holiday period which will lift us above 

the clouds, not hovering within the fog.  Perhaps the sound of the shofar* which is meant to be sounded every day of 

this month (from Sunday September 4th through Rosh Hashanah on October 3rd/4th) will help inspire a simple        

message for us to focus on and hold onto throughout this High Holiday period.  A simple message that cuts through 

the noise of the words and lifts up their spirit.  As such,  I encourage each one of us to find these messages for           

ourselves , so let me begin by offering three simple messages that I will be focusing on these High Holidays:  

 

Show Gratitude    Walk Humbly    Love Deeply  

 

Through our programming this month (including Shabbat by the Sea (September 9th), Book Club (September 15th), 

Bark Mitzvah and Welcome Back Celebration (September 18th), Grandparents Circle (September 21st), Sulam         

Leadership & Participation Seminar (September 22nd), and Faithful Families Seminar (September 25th) among walks 

through the park, coffee dates, Shofar blowings in people's homes, and religious services) we will explore the simplicity 

and tenacity of these messages to create a meaningful High Holiday experience.  As well we will explore each other's 

simple messages on the meaning of the High Holidays so as to make them not just full of words but full of life.   

 

May these High Holidays resonate with messages that guide us for the upcoming year.   

 

Kol Tuv, 

Rʨʪˋʒ Aˠʒ Sʨkʟ 


